
London 2025! 

The children in Year 6 were lucky enough to visit London this half term, they had a wonderful time 

and were impeccably behaved! The children experienced: a tour of the houses of parliament and 

workshop, a river cruise along the Thames, a trip on the London Eye, seeing Matilda the Musical in 

the West End, Tower of London tour – ‘Pirates and Punishment’, Buckingham Palace, St James’ Park, 

Downing Street, Horse Guards Parade… and we can’t forget about tea in Pizza Express and singing on 

the bus! They had so much fun.  

 


